
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2017 

 

RSM/AMcC 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Happy New Year to you and your family.  As highlighted in my letter in December the 

School will close at 1.00pm on Monday 30 January to facilitate preparation for Open Night.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank your children and you in 

advance for the great ambassadorial role the pupils perform during Open Night.  

 

Please note that there will be no dining hall service at lunch on Monday 30 January and for 

your convenience, please find overleaf a copy of the relevant bus timetable. 

 

I take this opportunity to wish your children every success with their internal examinations.  

Reports will be forwarded, as indicated on the Calendar of Events 2016-17, later in the term.  

 

Best Wishes for 2017. 

 

 

 
R S McLoughlin 

Principal 

 


